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Comments: This project will affect the already high fire dangers of over head power lines currently running

directly through or adjacent to many neighborhoods. Do you realize that our area (Rojo Rancho Estates)

experiences 50+ mph winds on several occasions throughout the year? I don't see why continuing the power

lines south along 179 and then crossing 179 south of House mountain, near the ranger station is not a viable

option. Lower housing density, easy access to downed lines along a state route and this would keep the project

out of the established high risk fire zones. Since n one from your office attended the discussion meeting last

night, I need to ask.. are you using existing poles to run the new lines? Are you adding additional poles? Are you

replacing/upgrading the poles and if so, what do they look like?


